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The Scheduling Committee has worked on a number of items over the past year.

In particular, a major undertaking was documenting all of our scheduling policies and procedures. Dan
Thompson took the lead on this, and he has done a lion’s share of the work to get this document outlined
accurately. We present it today for discussion, and remind all that it is mostly a documentation of how things
are currently being done, not a proposal to change policy (for the most part).

A few important things to highlight:

1. We tried to document the different ways berths become open, and how they are filled as a result.
Second teams is a PR change: even though we have been functionally adding second teams to
Regional events, we recommend the Rules committee review and change the PR to accurately reflect
the language in the guidelines document.

3. The ability to drop a lower ranked regatta for a higher ranked berth on the same weekend is new.

4. We recommend Rules Committee rewrite PR21 for the techscore era.

Important Notes:

-Dartmouth will not be able to host the Captain Hurst this fall.

-Review of communication: All Interconference add drops should be going to
intersectionals@collegesailing.org (from conference schedulers).




